


A6 Flintshire County Council has secured funding for Journey Time Savings along Shotton 

High Street.  In addition to these proposals and following numerous complaints relating 

to near misses with cyclist on the footway, the Council has taken the opportunity to 

consult on cycling measures.  The feedback gathered from residents, businesses and 

road users will allow for the Council to understand the appetite towards potential 

cycling measures at this location. 

 

 

Q7.   Are the proposals safe for cyclist and pedestrians? 

A7.   All proposals are designed in accordance with the appropriate guidance and undergo a  

Road Safety Audit at detail design stage.  Please let us know your concerns within the 

feedback form. 

 

Q8.   Where can I find more information? 

Q8.   More information is available on Flintshire County Councils website. 


